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TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA, TENNESSEE 37401

400 Chestnut Street Tower II

November 18, 1981

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief

Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of the Application of
Tennessee Valley Authority

Docket Nos.

By my letter to you dated October 6, 1981, TVA provided the Watts Bar
Nuclear Plant Preservice Inspection Program (PIP). Revision 1 to PIP
Technical Instruction TI-50A for unit 1 was provided by my letter to you
dated November 4, 1981. Enclosed are five copies each of revisions 2
and 3 to PIP Technical Instruction TI-5OA.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY
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Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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